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YOUTH CHAMPIONSHIP  
PROGRESSIVE THROW SENIOR MEN  

MIXED RELAY MARTIGUES 2021 FROM SEPTEMBER 14TH TO 18TH  
 
Dear friends,  
 
As you know, Martigues will host the next U 18 and U 23 youth world championships as well as 
two senior events, Men's Progressive Shooting (3 targets) and Mixed Relay. 
 
In view of the health crisis and the constraints imposed on us, we preferred to wait before making 
a firm and final decision. 
 
Many of you contacted us to find out if the public was admitted for this return to international 
competition. 
 
In view of the health situation and government constraints, it was decided to welcome the public. 
This decision is not without effect.  
The public, such as volunteers, officials and members of delegations, must present a health pass 
and wear a protective mask. 
For those who know this boulodrome, you know that the number of spectators is limited. So it was 
decided to set a gauge at 220 people per day. 
 
Entrances will also be chargeable. The goal is not to "make money".  
The rates applied will be: 
 - 2 € on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 
 - 3 € on Friday  
- 4 € on Saturday  
- A pack comprising all the days will be priced at € 10. 
 
Thus, pre-reservations can be made via the following e-mail address: 
resa.mondial2021@gmail.com 
 
You will have to indicate your first and last names as well as the number of people concerned. You 
will also need to indicate your approximate arrival time. A delay of 1 hour will be observed in the 
event of a delay. After this period, and only in the event of strong demand, the seats will be 
resold. At the end of your reservation, you will receive a reservation confirmation or information 
specifying the unavailability of places.  
 
I also remind you that the retransmission of this championship will be possible via a link which will 
be available on the FIB website.  
 
In the hope of satisfying the Sport Boules enthusiasts that you are, we will do everything possible 
to meet your requests.  
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